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News From the World

At Biblical Ministries Worldwide, we
have been working on a global
response for our missions family. Our
Crisis Management Team has done a
tremendous job working through and
successfully delivering evacuations and
health protocols. It is important with the
worldwide reach of the COVID-19 virus
for you to pray on a global level for the
Gospel to move forward in these
uncertain times. Another tangible way
you can assist with this need is to

consider donating to our Contingency
Reserve Fund (Project #5970).

News From London

We continue to stay in touch with our
friends and ministries in the UK. We
have helped with legal questions,
support needs, and filling pastoral
vacancies in the last month alone. We
are thrilled to hear that a good number
of people are attending the monthly
Bible Institute to study theology. Of
course, like all of Europe, the UK is
being hit hard by COVID-19. This
hedlth crisis will likely slow the growth
of the work over there. However, we
pray that in the long run, the church will
respond effectively with the Gospel.
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MISSIONS PHILOSOPHY

We started on deputation for Russia in 1999.
In two decades of living in four countries, and
traveling to more than forty, we have learned a lot
about the world, and a lot about missions. For the
first time in a long time, we have had space to
pause and reflect on the past, and strategically
think through the future. With the opportunity to
lead a missions organization, | thought it would be
a great time to give you our philosophy of
missions. The first of three principles that | will
share is that of “Effectiveness.”

The picture above was taken at the
Bibelseminar of Bonn, in Germany. Touring this
campus with friends some years ago, we
discovered a dynamic institution training leaders
from the Russian-German community. In short, we
found people who were effectively ministering to
their context. Our first point of being successful in
missions, is asking, “Do you know your context2”
Do you know where you live, and do you
understand the people who live around you?
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